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Date:    July 1, 2014 
Time:  9:30 A.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:    S. Washburn St. Vehicle vs. Pedestrian Crash Update (2)      
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department, in conjunction with the Wisconsin State Patrol, continues the 
investigation into the crash that occurred in the 3100 block of S. Washburn St. on Tuesday, 
June 24, 2014 at about 10:05 PM.   
 
Oshkosh Police have received information from the family of the 23 year-old male from 
Waushara County that he is doing better and has been upgraded to general care from injuries 
he sustained in the crash.  He is still being cared for at UW-Madison Hospital.  The 23 year-old 
male from Waushara County was airlifted by Flight for Life to Theda Clark Hospital in Neenah 
for his injuries and was later transported to UW-Madison Hospital on the night of the crash.   
 
The two other pedestrians who were involved in the crash, a 20 year-old Winnebago County 
female and a 22 year-old Marquette County male, were treated and released at area hospitals 
on the night of the crash.   
 
The 17 year-old male driver, who was the lone occupant of the vehicle, was cooperative with the 
investigation and submitted to a blood test.   
 
Oshkosh Police have not received the toxicology results from the crash.  It is unknown when 
those results will be available.     
 
Further information may be released as it becomes available.     
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